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Topic:  COST OF BIRTHS  

 

Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator Di Natale asked:  

 

Has the Department conducted any study or modeling, or have data to enable a comparison of 

how costs differ between births conducted with an obstetrician versus those attended by a 

midwife, and in the public system versus a private hospital? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

No.  The Department has not conducted any studies or possess any data to that level of detail.  


